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Special Notification of Street Closure(s) 
 

Sanford Indie Market 

7 AM – 7 PM on Sunday, February 17, 2019 
 

 

The City Commission will be presented with a Special Event Permit Request at the 7 PM Commission 
Meeting on October 22, 2018. If you have any comments that you would like the City Commission to 
review along with this request, please email them to Jennifer.Brooks@Sanfordfl.gov.  
 
Newfangled, LLC of DeLand, FL has successfully grown an Indie Market into a quarterly show in 
DeLand featuring artists specializing in a variety of mediums including jewelry, wood, paint, crafts, 
and vintage wares.  Tuffy’s has invited them to continue that growth in Sanford on the lot across the 
street from them while featuring their own fantastic food and drinks.   The applicant requests closure 
of Myrtle Avenue, from 2nd Street to 3rd Street, from 7 AM until 7 PM on Sunday, February 17, 2019.   
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